
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Lonesome Pine Road Closure 

Due to heavy rains and flooding, Lonesome Pine Road is closed until further notice.  During this time, 
delays should be expected, and travel times adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You 
may contact the Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


